
 

 

 

Dear parents, 

 

Most of the children are coping really well with the new routines and 

seem to be enjoying being Year One pupils! There are a few children who 

are struggling to come into school in the mornings. Just to reassure you, 

the children settle very quickly once they enter the classroom so please try not to worry about 

them. We look forward to meeting you at parents evenings.  

  

It has been great to see homework activities coming into school already. Thank you for your 

support with this. Thank you also for sending in photographs of children when they were 

younger. We have still not received a photo from everyone so we will carry this activity forward 

to next week. Please make sure that you email or send in a photo by the 18th of September 

(Friday) Thank you.  

As part of this half term’s topic “Superhero me” we will be making superhero capes. Children will 

be making superhero capes out of old pillow cases. If you have any spare pillow cases that you no 

longer need, we would love to have them please. They need to be white or cream colour so 

children can draw their own design on them. Thank you.  

 

Next week in Literacy we will be: 

Focusing on the importance of capital letters, 

finger spaces and full stops.  

Next week in Numeracy we will be:  

Learning about place value, counting 

accurately and recognising numbers up to 30. 

(possibly bigger numbers)   

Reading: 

Please try to read with your child daily and 

sign their green reading record book so we 

know that their book has been read.  Reading 

books will be sent home once a week. (feel 

free to read other books from home or the 

library) Regular practise is very important. 

Each day children have a quiet reading 

session with different reading activities 

however targeted reading with teacher only 

happens once a week. Thank you for your 

support with this. 

 

CLIC Learn-It’s: 

Please teach these addition facts to your 

child at home: 

1+9=10 and 9+1=10 

6+4=10 and 4+6=10 

5+5 =10 
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